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Progress Report III 
 

 

 

S/no. 
 

Item 
 

Activity 
 

%covered 
 

 

1 Project notification Notifying and planning with team members 100% 

 

Notifying local government authorities 100% 

 

Obtaining permission to carry out the project 100% 

 
 

2 Schools involvement Selection of schools  100% 

 

Project notification to schools 100% 

 

School visits for data collection  100% 

 
 

3 Educator’s training 

(Team Members) 

Preparation required materials & 

resources 

100% 

 

Training of Educators  100% 

 
 

4 Environmental education Preparation of required materials & 

resources 

100% 

 

Delivering environment education  96% 
 

 

5 Practical Training for 

school environmental 

teachers 

Materials and site preparations 80% 

 

Conducting practical training workshop  0% 

 
 

6 Establishment of tree 

nurseries at schools 

Selection of trees 100% 

 

Preparation of required materials & 

resources 
80% 

 
School visits and  nursery establishments   0% 

 
 

7 Ending the program Program evaluation   0% 

 
Report writing and submission   0% 

 
 

Note that, blue color represents new improvement over last submission. 



Trends on delivering environmental Education  
 

 

Serial Number 

 

Name of Primary School 

 

 
1 Kazimzumbwi 

2 Kisanga 

3 Kifuru 

4 Kibasila 

5 Sanze 

6 Kitanga 

7 Maguruwe 

8 Homboza 

9 Msimbu 

10 Bumba 

11 Bwama 

12 Mwanzomgumu 

13 Visegese 

14 Sungwi 

15 Masaki 

16 Mtamba 

17 Kauzeni 

18 Kibuta 

19 Luhangai 

20 Mhaga 

21 Marumbo 

 
The blue color represent new progress over last submission and the black marked school has not been 

reached yet.  

 

One school (Bwama Primary School) has not reached yet due to difficulties in transport 

logistics. The school is too far while the road is too rough. However, we have already set 

the plan, and we will reach it soon before the practical training. 

 

The practical training on establishing tree nurseries has been delayed due to changes in 

weather conditions. Rainfall has been late this year and we would like the program to 

utilize rainfall in watering the tree seedlings especially in the prior stages. However, we 



have planned to conduct the training on 18 April 2009 so that we don’t diverge much 

from the implementation plan. We also hope that by that time, rainfall would have been 

onboard.    

 

Some more photos on environmental education sessions to schools have been attached.   

 


